
 

S U N S H I N E   N O T I C E 

 

 

 

 Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the ASUP Traffic and Transit Task Force scheduled 

for Wednesday, June 18, 2014 has been cancelled. 

 

 

 A copy of this notice was transmitted to the Princeton Packet, Town Topics, Trenton Times, 

Trentonian and Comcast and was filed with the Municipal Clerk on the 17th day of June, 2014. 

 

 

 

 

 

Lee Solow, PP/AICP 

Director of Planning 

 

Cc: J. West 

R. Kiser 
 


